Wood featured speaker at community watch meetmg

The Kittrell Commu-
nity Watch recently held
its January meeting at
the Kittrell Community
House.

Edward Woodlief,
president, called the
meeting to order.

Dr. Carolyn Roy deliv-
ered the invocation.

The speaker was Dr.
Gene Wood, president
of the Henderson-Vance
Community Watch Asso-
ciation. Wood spoke
about the goals of the
association, which
include encouraging
the formation of new
groups and facilitating
the exchange of informa-
tion across the 48 estab-

lished cnmmumty watch
groups in Vance County.

Wood also spoke
on what he saw as the
main challenges in
Vance County, touching
on jobs, education and
crime, and he empha-
sized the importance
of community watch
groups and community
involvement.

The association spon-
sors quarterly meet-
ings for all residents of
Vance County. The next
meeting is scheduled for
Feb. 27 at Maria Parham
Medical Center.

The Kittrell Com-
munity Watch will next
meet on March 20.

Dr. Gene Wood (left), joined by Edward Woodlief, was
the speaker at a recent meeting of the Kittrell Commu-
nity Watch. Wood is the new president of the Hender-
son-Vance Community Watch Association, and Woodlief
is the president of the Kittrell Community Watch.




